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Indian hospitals warned against turning
away dengue patients

September 16 2015

Authorities have threatened to cancel the licenses of private hospitals in
the Indian capital if they turn away patients suffering from dengue fever.

New Delhi has been hit by an outbreak of the mosquito-borne disease,
with more than 11 deaths. Nearly 1,900 cases have been recorded in the
city's hospitals.

The families of two schoolboys have said they died after a number of
hospitals denied them treatment.

Delhi Health Minister Satyendra Jain said Wednesday that hospitals
should hire more doctors and nurses to cope with the influx of patients.

Dengue outbreaks are reported every year after the monsoon season that
runs from June to September. However, this year's outbreak has been
described as the worst in five years.

© 2015 The Associated Press. All rights reserved.

Citation: Indian hospitals warned against turning away dengue patients (2015, September 16)
retrieved 6 May 2023 from

https://medicalxpress.com/news/2015-09-indian-hospitals-dengue-patients.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is

172


https://medicalxpress.com/tags/patients/
https://medicalxpress.com/tags/monsoon+season/
https://medicalxpress.com/news/2015-09-indian-hospitals-dengue-patients.html

Medicalgpress

|provided for information purposes only.

2/2


http://www.tcpdf.org

